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TNBC CHICAGO CHAPTER SCHOLARSHIP 
APPLICATIONS AVAILABLE
Applications are being accepted now for the William Peeples Memorial Scholarship and the Ted 
Mullins College Scholarship offered through the Chicago Chapter of the Teamsters National 
Black Caucus.

Both scholarships are available to all dependent children (including adopted children) of any 
member in good standing of the TNBC Chicago Chapter. Applications are being accepted until 
April 9, 2016.

Those interested must complete an application, provide academic information, submit an essay 
and attend a counseling session with the TNBC Chicago Chapter Scholarship Committee. 
Applicants must be enrolled in an educational program and have a grade point average of at 
least 2.6 to qualify.

For more information, visit ChicagoTNBC.com.
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